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Noise and Emissions certification workshop 
 

 
 
On 12 and 13 November 2019 the project delivered a workshop on noise and environmental protection 
with the objective to provide an overview about emissions certification (engine emission 
requirements, engine emissions certification process at EASA and outlook for aeroplane CO2 
certification),  EU aircraft noise certification regulation and procedures.  
The workshop was split into two sessions, one dedicated to SAAU only and the other one combined 
with the Ukrainian industry. The workshop was delivered by EASA experts, Mr Marc Fischl and Mr 
Martin Schaefer. 
 
Altogether 9 participants from SAAU and Antonov attended the workshop. 
 
 


